
November 6, 2022 

Dear Parents, Teachers, Staff and Community Members of Hollins High School this is 
Principal Robert Florio with your weekly update: 

 Do not forget to fall back an hour this weekend as we head into our 4th week of the 
second quarter. 

 I want to thank all our parents, guardians, and community members who served in 
our country’s armed services and recognize their contributions and service this 
Veterans Day this Friday 11/11. Thank you 

 We are asking our students to ensure they do everything possible to be on track 
before Thanksgiving Break with all assignments, tests and projects. This includes 
getting involved in content area Fall Challenges that will start at the end of the week 
and go through the break. Students can work on content that they will be assessed 
on in the Spring EOCs. 

 Students should take advantage of our Extended Learning Program Monday through 
Thursdays from 2 to 3 pm in the Media Center. We have core area content teachers 
ready, willing, and able to assist with tutoring, homework assistance and test 
preparation 

 Our fall newsletter is available online with important messages, dates and content 
features on our student and school 

 Thursday November 10 is our Discovery Night where we invite families from across 
our district to visit our school and formidable academies to demonstrate what we 
offer students at Hollins High School. The event is from 6 to 7:30 pm, please share 
this date with friends and neighbors as your endorsement and support is the best 
advertisement for our school 

 As our fall sports have ended, we kick off our winter sports of soccer, basketball, and 
wrestling. Please check out our calendar of sporting events on our website and come 
out and support Royals Athletics. All tickets are available and sold through gofan.co 

 Our monthly SAC meeting will be held Tuesday November 8th at 2 pm in the 
Principal’s Conference Room 

Enjoy the rest of your evening surrounded by good friends and family in good health and 
high spirits! 

See you at the Top! 

 


